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355 East Central Street; Suite 3 
Franklin, Massachusetts 02038 

Phone: 508-553-4819 
 

 
December 11, 2020 
 
Dear Franklin Families and Faculty/Staff, 
 
We hope you are doing well. 
 
We are monitoring student and staff attendance very carefully at this time. We are experiencing a rise in 
COVID cases, increased quarantine requirements of close contacts, combined with other routine matters 
necessitating staff absences, and limited substitute coverage within our schools. We are striving creatively to 
provide classroom coverage at all of our school buildings in order to keep schools open for students. We also 
fear that all our creativity in the world and an “all hands on deck” approach may someday not be enough to feel 
we can appropriately and safely supervise students in school. 
 
We may need to temporarily place one or more schools into remote learning (one day or a few days) if we are 
unable to supervise in-person learning safely. We do not always have a lot of advanced notice. We will aim, 
wherever possible, to notify the school community if a school is going to be remote for a day the evening 
before the following school day. Notification will go out through our Regroup emergency notification system by 
email, text, and cell phone and will be communicated through social media channels. 
 
If someone you know is interested in serving as a substitute teacher in Franklin Public Schools, please contact 
our Human Resources office at 508-553-4840. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Franklin Public Schools 

 


